Minutes of GMCA March 4, 2019
Lisa Hicks-Clayton called the meeting to order at 7:07 P.M.
By motion, second and vote, the minutes from the previous were approved.

Lisa Hicks-Clayton stated that she is officially resigning as president, as of the end of March. She offers to function in
an advisory role.

Treasurer’s Report

Pursuant to mation, second and vote, the treasurer’s report was approved.

Sunshine Committee

May Sabah is the new head of this committee, but she had no report yet, as she was appointed just last month.

Neighborhood Watch and Ordinance Issues

Officer Hatten reported that IRS scams are very common now

Membership

There was a discussion of the dues invoice, which shows what members get for their dues. No motions were made
on the issue.

It was noted that the brick entranceway is crumbling. We need the specs and should get three bids. Lissa said that
she will do this. The Board will have to vote to approve it when we get the bids.

It was noted that we need to find a permanent Vice President, inasmuch as Layla will automatically become
president.

Community News

The Teen Action Council is very active. E.g., they help with the Food Pantry. Lisa is doing a fundraiser for the Food
Pantry and for scholarships. It will be on May 11, 2019, from noon to 2:00 P.M.

There was then a discussion about whether to keep the Teen Action Council under the GMCA. No motion was

made.
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On Monday, June 3, 2019, we will meet at the SatvatiomArmy church at 5:00 P.M. for the scavenger hunt for Safety.

Then the Ice Cream Social and mini-meeting will be at Layla’s house.

The Easter Egg Hunt will be on April 14, 2019, but the time is being changed to 3:00 P.M. on Clairview Ct.
The subdivision garage sale will be on June 21, 22 and 23, 2019. Contact Layla.

There is a question about whether we can do the Scavenger Hunt, the insurer will not cover it.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:05 P.M.




